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I support this bill. Many times we are in need of fuel or supplies on excursions but we 

are hindered from easily accessing these items for fear of laws prohibiting road 

access.  

Other states allow us access and it would be easier for tge UTV community to have a 

level playing field between states.  

I believe the businesses would welcome this access.  

Additionally, fuel mileage is better in a UTV than an auto or truck. This would be a 

benefit to everyone. 


